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April 27 Event is Cancelled

 

          In the interest of the health and safety of our members, we have
cancelled the Monday, April 27 Event. 

           The checks that we received for the cancelled Mentalist, March 30
Event, have been shredded, except for the four checks to those members who
requested the return. 

          We continue to monitor the COVID-19 Virus situation within The Villages
and we will keep you informed as to when it will be safe to hold an event.
 
          In the meantime, we wish you good health and urge you to stay safe.

Mike Pelech, President 
Lakeside Grovers Social Club
Board of Directors
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